
From: Susana, Figueiredo  
Sent: 02 September 2020 10:49 
To: Joshua Simons ; Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Cc: Nalu Popat   
Subject: **PRE-LIC-VAR-PLAYGOLF-MAY-20** Re: CONSULT: Variation - Blue Zenzer, 280 
Watford Road, HA1 3TZ - 19080 

 
Dear Joshua, 
 
Thank you for sending through the updated plan, the business licence team will 
upload this to the case file. 
 
Having read through the Operational Management Policy, I am satisfied that the 
Licensing objectives will be upheld. 
 
Together with all of the agreed conditions, the Licensing Authority are now in a 
position to withdraw their representation and have no further comments to make. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Susana Figueiredo 
Licensing Enforcement Officer 
Regulatory Services 
Brent Council 
 

 


